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Merry Christmas Nekesa (Harvester),


This past year we have had the privilege to co-labor 
along side you in the good work of the ministry. We are 
overwhelmed with gratitude for the incredible support 
and unwavering commitment you have shown towards 
Bungoma Bible Ministries Children's Home. Your 
generosity has allowed us to accomplish remarkable 
milestones in our mission to provide a loving and 
nurturing environment for the 38 boys in our home and 
17 young men in colleges under our care.


We are overjoyed to share that we recently embarked on 
our annual Christmas trip with all 55 of our Boys to 
Webuye Falls. This is a very special time for all of us to 
celebrate all that our Lord Jesus Christ has done for us 
this year. The boys took time to share what they are 
grateful for and how our Lord Jesus has blessed them. 
The boys were able to enjoy some good food, they 
played in the fresh air, and they swam in the falls. It was a 
most refreshing time together in the beauty of nature. 


In reflecting with the boys we want to express our 
deepest gratitude to each of you, our Nekesa. It is 
because of your generosity that each of these boys were 
able to enjoy this Christmas gift of experiencing the 
Webuye Falls. Thank you for providing these moments. 
You are creating lasting memories for our boys.


Merry Christmas and a Blessed New Year
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As we express our gratitude for the achievements 
and milestones of the past year, we want to 
acknowledge that none of this would have been 
possible without your support. Your generosity has 
transformed lives, creating a lasting impact that 
reaches far beyond the borders of our Children's 
Home. It’s the Light that changes a nation.


As we look forward to the coming year, we remain 
committed to our mission of providing a loving and 
supportive environment for these boys to thrive. 
With your continued support, we are confident that 
we can achieve even greater heights and make a 
lasting difference in the lives of these young souls.


Through your continued support we are looking 
forward to providing, food, clothing, a warm bed, a 
safe place to call home, and continued education for 
each child to graduate High school and move 
forward into college or a trade school.  


Once again, thank you for being an integral part of 
our journey. We are deeply grateful for your 
kindness, compassion, and commitment to making a 
positive impact on the lives of the boys at Bungoma 
Bible Ministries Children's Home.


Wishing you a joyous holiday season and a blessed 
New Year!


Forever Grateful,  

Justus Ochuro
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